SHA to attend launch ceremony of youth
event in Shenzhen

The Secretary for Home Affairs, Mr Lau Kong-wah, will depart for
Shenzhen at around noon tomorrow (June 25) to attend the launch ceremony of a
tour on national development strategies and opportunities for Hong Kong
youths. He will also visit a youth entrepreneurship base in Shenzhen.

Mr Lau will return to Hong Kong in the evening on the same day.
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